


Car Parking 
 
A total of 169 residential car parking spaces are proposed, which equates to a parking ratio 
of 0.27 spaces per unit, compliant with draft London Plan policy T6.1. 19 disabled parking 
spaces are provided from the outset, which equates to 3% of the total number of dwellings, 
and it is noted that an additional 7% of the total number of dwellings can be provided for 
upon request, in conformity with draft London Plan Policy T6.1. All residential car parking 
should provide infrastructure for electric vehicles, with 20% active provision and 80% 
passive provision provided.   
 
A total of 175 car parking spaces and 3 coach parking bays are proposed for the Leisure 
Centre use, for which full justification should be provided. This should be based on surveys 
of a range of similar sites and of the current site.  
 
A Parking Design and Management Plan should be submitted which should apply to all 
types of car parking on site.  
 
Cycle Parking 
 
It is understood that cycle parking quantum will at least meet draft London Plan minimum 
standards, in secure and covered locations. Cycle parking should be designed in 
accordance with the London Cycle Design Standards (LCDS), which requires at least 5% of 
spaces to accommodate larger and adapted cycles. This is an accessibility requirement. The 
proposed two-tier racks should include a mechanically or pneumatically assisted system for 
accessing the upper levels and allow for double locking.  
 
Short-stay cycle parking is proposed within a sheltered external cycle store. This should be 
located close to building entrances in order to conform with draft London Plan policy T5.  
 
Bus Services 
 
Local junction modelling taking account of additional vehicle traffic generated is included 
within the TA and the impact of this on bus services will be assessed when the formal 
application is submitted. Dependent on the extent of this impact, further financial 
contributions may be sought to mitigate this as appropriate.  
 
Delivery and Servicing 
 
It is understood that Delivery and Servicing is proposed to take place off-street within the site 
boundary, which is welcomed, in line with draft London Plan policy T2 and T7. The servicing 
arrangement should not impact existing bus movements, nor impede vehicle and pedestrian 
movement on Ruislip Road East and this must be demonstrated in the application 
submission as well as followed up in more detail in the Delivery and Servicing Management 
Plan (DSP).  
 
Construction 
 
The application should be supported by an outline Construction Logistics Plan, produced in 
accordance with TfL best practice guidance available at: https://tfl.gov.uk/info-for/urban-
planning-and-construction/transport-assessment-guide/guidance-by-transport-type/freight. 
This document should consider measures such as a delivery booking system, off-site 
fabrication, consolidation of deliveries and co-operation between construction sites in the 
area (including common procurement).  
 
Mayoral Community Infrastructure Levy (MCIL) 



 
The development will be liable to Mayoral Community Infrastructure Levy (MCIL) as well as 
Borough CIL. In June 2017, the Mayor published proposals for an MCIL2, which would be 
levied from April 2019. The applicant should ensure they are fully aware of the regulations.  
 
  




